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Our last ride of the month was another great suc-
cess. This months ride was a joint ride starting 
and ending at Tim Dirkes Old HWY 80 Ranch. 
The ride was hosted by Fred Garabani. As many 
remember, we have not ridden this ranch for 
several years and this ride was as spectacular as 
many remembered from the past. Thanks to ev-
eryone who couldn’t make the ride but were able 
to come out for the luncheon. Your participation 
helps in making our monthly rides so successful. 
I would also like to thank this years ride com-
mittee for all of their hard work in putting to-
gether such great memorable rides for our clubs 
members and guest. Thanks once again Steve 
Vaughn and your ride committee.

December Meeting:
Remember to mark your calendars for this year’s 
annual member meeting. The meeting will be 
held at Singing Hills starting at 6:30pm where 
we will be electing your new board members. 
The nominating committee has already sub-
mitted the names and they where posted and 
emailed to the membership.

Jerry Moss, Tuck Arnold, Gordon Garewal, John 
Omahen.

Hope to seeing everyone there.

January Dinner Dance
Please mark your calendars for our January din-
ner dance. The event will be held Saturday  Janu-
ary 11th and will be held at a local winery. RSVP 
will be mailed out soon so keep your eye out.

As the year closes out, I would like to thank ev-
eryone in making this year such a success. To 
our 2019 board of directors, you guys made it 
all happen. Our 2019 Ride committee, YOU 
GUYS PULLED OUT ALL OF THE STOPS 
WITH SOME OF THE BEST RIDES WE 
HAVE SEEN! To our 2019 Annual Ride Com-
mittee, you guys really set a new standard. And 
our 2019 Members Only Committee, just when 
I thought I have seen it all. This ride is still being 
talked about on how enjoyable the event was. 
Thank you all!

And to our all of our Los Senderos Members - 
I wish you and your families a safe and festive 
holidays. It has been a true privilege serving on 
the board and look forward to next year.

Your President,
Don Horn
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